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Dear Friends and Supporters,

The Sharing Place is proud to announce a partnership with Meijer to
provide much-needed relief to local families facing food insecurity
through the retailer’'s customer-driven hunger relief program -Simply
Give. The program encourages customers to purchase $10 Simply Give
donation cards at their partner store which are then converted into
Meijer food-only gift cards and given to a local food pantry.

The Sharing Place will benefit from $10 donation cards purchased at
the Meijer store in McCordsville now through April 2. Meijer customers
shopping online using Meijer pickup or home delivery can also purchase
Simply Give donation cards as an add-on to their orders at the
McCordsville store.

Additionally, we ask that you please consider signing up for a
volunteer shift on one of these days/times: Monday at 9:30am or 12:30pm
when we serve families, Thursday at 12:30pm when we serve families, and
Wednesday afternoon at 2pm to help sort through donations.




